
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-04854

From:
Sent:

To:

Subject:

Jd <j d 10076362206@y ahoo. com>
Wednesday, February 3, 2010 8:04 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I would like to see no changes in regulations. I believe that more
regulations can cause more problems. The last few changes that were
made didn’t stop anything, it just made us take more steps to do the
same thing.

Sent from JD’s iPhone


